
 

What: Baird PTO Open House 

When: Monday, Sept 11th at 6:30pm 

Where: Baird Elementary School 

Weather Permitting we will informally meet outside so kids can also play on the playground. We will  talk about upcoming events and 

any interest is supporting the PTO through volunteering. If raining, we will meet in the community room.  

Baird Elementary School is lucky enough to have a PTO who has been active with items such as: 

                                                                                                  ~Popcorn Fridays 

                                                                                                  ~Breakfast with a Buddy 

                                                                                                  ~Book Fairs 

                                                                                                  ~Financial support to all grade levels for field trip bussing with ALL funds paid  

                                                                                                   for 4th grade field trip(Madison or Milwaukee area).  

                                                                                                  ~End of the Year Dance 

                                                                                                   ~5th Grade Celebration 

             Without additional parent support, these items will no longer be able to happen and no amount of time  

                                                                   volunteered is too small! 

                                                                          We look forward to seeing you!   

 


